
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Storm Water Services / Construction

Blackmon Storm Drainage Improvement Project

This project involves analysis of existing conditions to determine portions of the storm drainage
system needing improvement, planning analysis of improvement alternatives, and design and
construction of needed improvements. The Blackmon Street Storm Drainage Improvement Project
is bordered by Sampson Street to the north, Hoskins Road to the south, Ridgeley Drive to the east,
and Sampson Street. The need for this project was identified through citizen reported drainage
requests including road flooding and complaints of finished floor (structure) flooding. The purpose
of the project will be to improve the storm drainage infrastructure to reduce flooding of streets and
structures.

Details
Posting Number 2025-Q2(Apr-Jun)-CSWS-16844
Anticipated Posting Date 2025-04-18
Commodity Code(s): 74505, 91200, 91244, 91345, 92912, 92915

Requirements Last Updated: 01/03/25

For Questions, Contact:
Jared Raff
City Contact

jared.raff@charlottenc.gov
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